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November 22, 1996

Bureau of Land Management
Roswell, New Mexico

RE: Conoco, Inc., Warren Unit, Well #130, SEc 34, T20S, R38E, Lea County, NM

Ladies/Gentlemen:

We have been waiting on the logs to send to your office and the Oil Conservation
Division and have recently learned that there were no open hole logs run on this well.
The tops and zones were obtained from the logs on the Warren Unit, Well #97 for
which this well was a twin.

Please see enclosed the back side of the Form 3160-4 designating the formation tops

and geologic markers. Please let us know if you need any further information on this
well by calling me @ |-800-432-2967 or writing us at the address below. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Ann E. Ritchie, Regulatory Agent
Conoco, Inc.

10 Desta Dr., Suite I0OW
Midland, Texas 79705

attachment
cc: Bill Keathly-Conoco/Midland



